THE CHATHAM UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

We

	Dear Flower Donor:
THE MINISTRY TEAM	Your offer to donate flowers on Sunday, is greatly appreciated. We depend on contributions from church members to provide flowers each Sunday.
Ministers All Baptized Members Senior Pastor	Please return the attached form to the church office, and enclose a check for \$50.00, made payable to CUMC, to cover the cost of the flowers. This form will help the church office know how the dedication should read. Please make sure that the church office receives this form at least one week prior to the date of your flower donation.
Rev. Jeff Markay	This form is also available on the church website under the Forms tab:
	http://www.chathamumc.org/forms/
Associate Pastor	We wish to thank you in advance for your contribution.
Children's Ministries Rev. Sharon Yarger	Faithfully yours,
	Eileen Ruggiero
Music Director	Communications Coordinator
Peter Hill	chatumc@optonline.net
Organist Mike Maguire	DONOR NAME
Simpson Seminarian Youth Ministries	I wish the dedication to read as follows:
Jesse Dicken	
Communications Coordinator	
Eileen Ruggiero	
Church Office	Paid by Check # /Date:
Administrative Assistant Meghan Muccilli	I will \square will not \square take the flowers after the Sunday morning service.
Finance Manager	DATE OF DONATION
Zrinka Cvetkovic	
Church Maintenance Manager	
and Custodian	
Donald Underhill	

460 Main Street, Chatham, New Jersey 07928 Phone: (973) 635-7740

Email: chatumc@optonline.net

www.chathamumc.org